
                                         

 

 

 

 

 

The National Information and Communications Technology Authority 

(NICTA) wishes to advise the general public that NICTA has officially activated 

the Type Approval Online System at https://ta.nicta.gov.pg, following its recent 

soft launch. This new platform is now mandatory for the registration, 

certification, and import of ICT equipment into Papua New Guinea. 

Type Approval is required for all ICT products—such as mobile phones, radios, 

broadcasting devices, drones, and smart technology devices—before they can be 

sold or used in PNG. This ensures that products are safe, meets standards, and 

does not harm public networks or users. 

All importers, ICT dealers, and overseas agents must now register online and 

use the system to submit applications, request import permits, and make payments 

online. The platform connects with PNG Customs for ICT products clearance at 

entry points in Papua New Guinea. Scan the QR Code below to register now or 

visit https://ta.nicta.gov.pg:  

NICTA has a standing MOU with PNG Customs to enforce compliance and 

control of ICT equipment or products entering PNG. For inquiries, email: 

typeapprovals@nicta.gov.pg or contact Mr.Agua Kolkia and Mr.George Alokaka 

on : +675 3033 200. 

 

Authorized by: 

Kila Gulo-Vui 

Chief Executive Officer 
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